Dr Ag Asti (fifth left) with panel members and senior officers of UMS-KAL after the forum.

Slxt UMS-KAL lecturers attend forum
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LABUAN Sixty lecturers from
 Universiti Malaysia Sabah,
Labuan International Campus
(UMS-KAL) attended an academic
forum entitled, ‘PhD Experiences:
‘Do’s and Don’ts’ at the campus

executive lounge, recently.

The forum was organised by
the campus academic service
department for lecturers from
Labuan International Finance
and Business School (LIFBS),

Labuan Informatics Science -

School (LISS), and from Language
and Knowledge Centre.

The panel comprised of deputy
dean (academic and international)
Asséc Prof Dr Hong Chong Mun,

LISS lecturer Assoc Prof Dr Syed

Nasirin Syed Zainol Abidin, and
LIFBS senior lecturer Dr Geoffrey
Tanakinjal.

Also present were dean of LISS
Dr Ag Asri Ag Jbrahim who

represented d1rector of UMS-
KAL, Prof Dr Shariff Abdul
Kadir Omang and acting dean of
LIFBS; Assoc Prof Dr Norazah
Mohd. Suki.



